The ‘Guidance To Producing a Professional Development Portfolio’ Consultation Response Form.

Name:_____________________________________________________________________________

Organisation:_______________________________________________________________________

Address:___________________________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________________________________

Tel:_______________________________________________________________________________

Email:_____________________________________________________________________________

The DfEE aims to provide guidance on producing a portfolio on the Continuing Professional Development (CPD) website for teachers. We plan to launch the guidance at the Regional CPD Conferences, taking place in September and October this year, and to provide each school with some copies of the CD size leaflet.

Please provide a brief response on the proposed portfolio guidance and include any additional information you feel will help. Please return the completed form to: Carly Guppy, DfEE, CPD Team Floor 4B, Sanctuary Buildings, Great Smith Street, Westminster, London SW1P 3BT.

To find out more about the Regional CPD Conferences, please ring Kerry Hughes on 020 7925 6917

SECTION A: The detailed guidance, ‘Guide to Producing a Professional       Development Portfolio’.

1) Please comment on this document.

	Comments:


2) Do you think all teachers should receive a copy of the detailed guidance?

Yes                               No

3) If no, do you think teachers should be able to request a copy from the DfEE if they wish to do so?

Yes                               No

SECTION B:  THE CD SIZE LEAFLET

1) Do you find this leaflet helpful?              Yes                            No

2) Please comment on this document.

	Comments:


3) Do you think all teachers should receive a copy of the CD size leaflet?

Yes                               No

4) If no, do you think teachers should be able to request a copy from the DfEE if they wish to do so?

Yes                               No

GENERAL

We are considering mentioning the portfolio guidance on the Standards Framework poster and CD size leaflet, also out for consultation now, instead of producing a separate CD size leaflet on the portfolio.

1) Would you be happy with this approach?          Yes                        No

2) Other general comments

	Comments:
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